
 

Senior Citizens, Seafarers and International Students are last Registrants 
as Vancouver PCG Closes Overseas Voter Registration Period  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

30 September 2018 – Senior citizens, Mr. Eufronio David Evangelista Jr. 
(right) and Mrs. Marlene Evangelista (left), show their completed overseas 
voter registration forms before submitting them to Consular Assistant 
Michael Yturriaga (center) of the Philippine Consulate General in 
Vancouver.  The Consulate was open during the weekend to accept last-
minute registrants.  
 

(Left photo) Seafarers, Jason Enriquez (left) and Homer Catandijan (right), visit the 
Consulate to register themselves as overseas voters while their cruise ship docked 
at Canada Place cruise terminal. (Right photo) Seafarer Benelyn Ambas (right) 
hands over her overseas voter registration application before having her biometrics 
taken. 
 



 
 
  

The last two registrants, Filipino international students, Ms. 
Bettina Marie Del Rosario (left) and Ms. Mary Larianne Joyosa 
(right), pose with Consular Assistant Michael Yturriaga (center) 
who served as voter registration machine operator on the last 
day of registration. 


